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Dear Ms. Burdick, currently we have not been able to come to an agreement with the Ct. DEEP
as to the best way to stabilize this slope on this project. Please withdraw our application until
we are able to come to terms with the DEEP.
 
Thank you,
 
Frank C. Borawski, P.E.
107 Old Windsor Rd
Bloomfield, CT. 06002
Cell: 860-543-4692

 

 

 

          
Affirmative Action/Equal Opportunity Employer
 
If you have an urgent matter and I am currently unavailable,
you may contact the office at 860-242-8586 and our Secretary
will guide you to the appropriate point of contact.
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